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Mrs. Stewart called the meeting to order @ 5:00 p.m. Those answering roll call: Mr. Bunting, 
Mr. Eppley, Mrs. Hoffer, Mrs. Stewart, Mr. Swope.  Also present were Mr. Martin and Ms. Nye. 

The purpose of the special meeting is to consider the retirement/reemployment of Terry Martin, 
Superintendent and Howard Twiggs, Dean of Students, and any other matters that may come 
before the board. 

#09-194 Meeting Adjournment 
Mr. Eppley moved and Mr. Swope seconded that the Zanesville city School Board of Education 
meeting is adjourned @ 5:15 p.m. 
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